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ITEM: VI.F. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Bid Results for Scoreboards and Related Electrical Work 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District, approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, to 
approve athletic field improvements in the form of scoreboards and related electrical 
work for Franklin High School, Stevenson High School, and Churchill High School in the 
amount of $117,879.00, and authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate 
and execute final contracts with the recommended contractors. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This Sinking Fund project will complete the planned athletic field improvements at 
Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School during the 
summer of 2019. The original RFP for scoreboards was made public with the entire 
athletic field package, but the District only received one bid. The scoreboards and 
related electrical work were rebid and this recommendation of contractors is now the 
final piece of the planned athletic field projects for this coming summer. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Sinking Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
PF/ko 


